No stamp is needed for this letter

Your return address and date

Mr. Ben Lobb, MP

House of Commons

Justice Building

Ottawa, ON

K1A 0A6

Dear Mr. Lobb:


I am writing to you to express my concern over this government’s lack of concern for the unborn in our country. The length of time an abortion is allowed in Canada is 0 months. When will the Canadian government enact legislation to protect the rights of the unborn? 


Thank you for listening to my concerns.

Yours truly,

Your name and sign the letter

